
The Thurman Choir: Marsh Chapel’s Common Voice 
 
In the spirit of Dean Howard Thurman’s visionary ministry of a ‘common 
ground’, the Marsh Chapel Thurman Choir is open to any and all members of 
the Marsh Chapel family who wish to lift their voice in song as a community of 
common faith. No audition or previous experience is required, and a multi-
generational experience is encouraged.  
 

The Thurman Choir leads in worship several times each semester, joining with 
the Marsh Chapel Choir on festival occasions. In addition to an engaging 
repertoire, members of the Thurman Choir will learn fundamental vocal and 
musical skills, including hymn singing, music reading, and a healthy approach 
to singing. The Thurman Choir is led by Justin Blackwell, Marsh Chapel’s 
Associate Director of Music. 
 

You can signal your interest in membership by attending any of the 
rehearsals listed below, or emailing us at musicmar@bu.edu. Together with 
the Inner Strength Gospel Choir and the Marsh Chapel Choir, the Thurman 
Choir creates an opportunity for all members of our growing community to 
participate in the vibrant musical and spiritual life of Marsh Chapel.  
 
Rehearsals: Fall 2019 
The Thurman Choir rehearses on Sunday afternoons from 12:30-1:30 p.m. in 
Robinson Chapel on the following days: 
 

September 8 November 10 
September 22 November 24 
October 13 December 15 
October 27 December 22 
 
Sunday Services 
 

Date Call Time Repertoire 
October 6 9:45 a.m. Let us break bread together 
  (Lawrence) 
 
November 3 9:45 a.m. Kyrie (from Requiem, Op. 9) 
  (Duruflé) 
 
December 1 9:30 a.m. O pray for the peace (Tomkins) 
  Jesus Christ the apple tree (Poston) 
 
December 24 6:00 p.m. Wonderful Peace (Nordqvist) 
(Christmas Eve)  TBD 
(service at 7:30p) 
 


